
NYSHC MEMBERSHIP News Corner –  
 

Did you know that joining or renewing New York State Horse Council supports our mission to create a 

strong unified voice for all interests toward the preservation of a future for all equines in New York State?  

We represent all breeds and disciplines working tirelessly throughout the year to support owners, riders, 

drivers and the well-being of our equines.   
 

Come visit me at 2018 NYSHC Western Chapter Equifest Event in Hamburg, NY, March 25th & 26th, 

(located behind the stands in the riding arena), learn more about the NYSHC, Membership and its 

benefits. You will be pleased to know, we’ll be offering $5.00 off towards MEMBERSHIP when you 

join as a new member to one of our affiliated chapters; The Western Chapter or The 

Cattaraugus/Chautauqua Chapter at this event.  See you there! 

 

Paula Pratt, NYSHC Membership Chair 
Membership@nyshc.org  

http://nyshc.org/index.php 
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